



10/27/2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Many of you may be aware that Mifflin County's reported cases of Covid-19 are rising and the county's categorization has been moved from Moderate to Substantial. We have consulted our Diocesan Superintendent, Dr. Breen and will continue to monitor the situation and consult with him and our epidemiologists weekly.

Sacred Heart School can remain in our current in-person learning school setting in the Substantial Category because of our small number of students and by remaining vigilant in following our Health and Safety Plan. If the Mifflin or Juniata County School Districts choose to close their In-Person Teaching and move to all Remote Learning, it does not mean that we will follow. Bus transportation will still be provided to our school under these circumstances.

We thank our Sacred Heart School families for all that you do to follow the safety protocols. Your cooperation with all the safety measures help to keep our school open.

We will keep you informed of any changes that may affect Sacred Heart School.

Thank you,

Deb Henry & Lorie Torquato

SHS Co-Directors